L2/14-038

From: Tamil Virtual Academy [mailto:tamilvu@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 1:34 AM

To: Deborah W. Anderson

Subject: Re: Upcoming UTC - feedback on Tamil symbols naming scheme?

Dear sir,

Thisisregarding the proposal to encode Tamil fractions and symbols naming for
finalizing the spelling. The Government of Tamil Nadu wants to finalise the spelling after
consulting more scholars and natives. Towards this aim, a seminar is proposed. Tamil Virtual

Academy will be sending its recommendations after this seminar.
Therefore, the final decisionsin this regard by Unicode may be postponed till then please.

Thanking Y ou,

Yours faithfully,

P.R. Nakkeeran,
Director,

Tamil Virtual Academy
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